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Marion Road and Sir Donald Bradman Drive 

Intersection Upgrade Project  

Site investigation activities 
 

The Australian and South Australian governments have committed $85 million (50:50) in 

funding towards an upgrade of the intersection of Marion Road and Sir Donald Bradman 

Drive. 

As part of this project ground investigations will be undertaken at the intersection of Marion Road and Sir 

Donald Bradman Drive. These investigations will provide an understanding of the underlying soil and 

groundwater conditions to inform the early planning and design phase. The works will involve a mobile drill 

rig undertaking soil samples at various locations.  

To ensure the works can be undertaken safely and efficiently some of the investigations will require night 

works.  

From Monday, 21 November 2022 night works will be undertaken at various locations through and around 

the intersection for approximately four nights between 7pm and 6am, weather permitting. Day works will be 

undertaken Monday, 28 November and Tuesday, 29 November 2022 between 9am and 4pm, weather 

permitting. 

The intersection will remain open to traffic at all times. Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the 

vicinity of the works. Please take extra care when workers are on site and observe speed limits, lane 

restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will 

be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practicably possible.  

 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there 

may be some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 

alternative access and/or detours. 

Access to properties will be maintained throughout the works.  

There will be no impacts to bus stops in the vicinity of the investigations.  

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport appreciates your cooperation whilst these important works 
are undertaken. For further information or to register your details for project updates please contact:  

• Email DIT.MarionSDB@sa.gov.au 

• Telephone 1300 794 880 

• Visit: https://dit.sa.gov.au/MARIONSDB   
 

Regards,  

Marion Road and Sir Donald Bradman Drive Intersection Upgrade engagement team 
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